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Dear Parents,  

Welcome to Westside Pediatric Clinic! We are thrilled that you have chosen us to be 
your child's healthcare provider. Our primary goal is to ensure the well-being and health 
of your child, and vaccinations play a crucial role in achieving this objective. 

In accordance with our commitment to preventive care and the recommendations of 
leading health organizations, it is a requirement for all new patients at our pediatric 
office to agree to and comply with the recommended vaccination schedule for their 
children. Vaccines are a safe and effective way to protect your child from serious and 
potentially life-threatening illnesses. 

By agreeing to our vaccine compliance policy, you are actively participating in the health 
and safety of your child and the broader community. Vaccines not only protect your 
child but also contribute to the overall well-being of society by preventing the spread of 
infectious diseases. 

Please take a moment to read and sign the following vaccine compliance form. If you 
have any questions or concerns, our healthcare team will be more than happy to discuss 
them with you during your initial appointment. 

Thank you for your cooperation in prioritizing the health and well-being of your child. 
We look forward to providing excellent care for your family. 

Sincerely, 

 

Westside Pediatric Clinic, PC  
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